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TO:    Kate Brown, Candice Decsipkes, Valy Steverlynck 
 
CC:  Joe Makley 
 
FROM:    Shannon L. Welsh, Superintendent of Schools 
   
DATE:  February 24, 2014 
 
RE:  Strategic Communications Sub-Committee Meeting 
 
 
The Strategic Communications Sub-Committee is scheduled to meet on March 6, 2014 from  
4:30 – 5:30 p.m. at the RSU Central Office. 
 
   Agenda:  

• State of the Schools Draft Report 

• Dine and Discuss Planning 

 April 9th in Pownal 

 April 30th in Durham 

 May 7th in Freeport 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our next meeting is scheduled for May 29, 2014 at 4:30 p.m. at the Central Office 
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